
BLUE MOON VILLAS
Gallon Beach, English Harbour, St Pauls, Antigua
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Overlooking Freeman's Bay, Blue Moon Villas offer breathtaking views
of the Caribbean Sea and Montserrat Island. The cottages are
tastefully furnished, creating a peaceful and serene atmosphere. With
open-plan living and dining areas, integrated kitchenettes, and
spacious bedrooms opening onto the verandah, the villas provide a
perfect setting to relax and unwind. A short stroll down the hill
leads guests to the nearby beach, while a shared four-person Jacuzzi
with adjustable water temperature offers a soothing oasis. The villas
can accommodate additional guests, as each villa has a comfy air
mattress available for two more persons. Alternatively, for larger
groups, the master bedroom of the Main House can be rented separately,
with its private entrance and garden shower. Enjoy a tranquil and
sustainable getaway at Blue Moon Villas, where natural beauty and
modern comforts harmoniously coexist.

Powered entirely by solar energy, the villas have a backup generator
to ensure uninterrupted electricity supply. The voltage is set at 110
volts, providing convenience for guests from various regions. The
villas are equipped with well-appointed kitchens, complete with a gas
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cooktop, microwave, mini fridge with a freezer, coffee maker, blender,
and toaster. Additionally, a full-size refrigerator/freezer is
available in the common area, which is shared by the two villas. The
water supply at Blue Moon Villas is sourced from rainwater, which is
chlorinated and triple-filtered before reaching the villas, making the
entire water supply suitable for consumption. Propane "on demand"
water heaters provide hot water for added comfort. Guests can stay
connected and entertained with cable TV and complimentary WiFi
throughout the villas. A BBQ grill is situated in an open air room
near the Jacuzzi in the common area, perfect for enjoying outdoor
cooking and dining. For those seeking relaxation and rejuvenation, an
open-air exercise room with an expansive mirror is available on the
ground floor of the main house, equipped with yoga mats. Snorkel and
fin gear can be found in the adjacent room, allowing guests to explore
the underwater wonders of the surrounding area. The villas feature
high ceilings and a vented cupola for optimal ventilation. Ceiling
fans are installed in the kitchen, living room, and bedroom,
complemented by a tower fan in the bedroom. To ensure a peaceful and
uninterrupted night's sleep, the entire villa is screened, and a
mosquito net is provided over the king-size bed.




